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Dear	Graduate	Students:	

Cornell	University	and	Weill	Cornell	Graduate	School	are	committed	to	providing	a	safe,	inclusive,	and	
respectful	learning,	living,	and	working	environment	for	the	University	community.	Cornell	
University’s	Policy	6.4	addresses	issues	of	bias,	discrimination,	harassment,	and	sexual	and	related	
misconduct,	including	gender-based	harassment,	sexual	harassment,	sexual	assault,	domestic	and	dating	
violence,	stalking,	and	sexual	exploitation.	To	ensure	that	all	students,	staff	and	faculty	understand	the	
policy	and	its	applicable	procedures,	graduate	and	professional	students	must	complete	an	online	
course	called	Not	Anymore.	This	is	an	interactive	educational	course	on	sexual/gender-based	
harassment,	sexual	assault,	dating/domestic	violence,	and	stalking.		

This	course	will	increase	your	awareness	of	sexual	assault	and	related	misconduct,	help	prevent	this	
misconduct,	and	provide	you	with	information	about	resources	available	to	you	and	your	peers.		The	
course	is	comprised	of	6	separate	video	modules	that	clearly	define	and	provide	examples	of	sexual	
assault	and	related	misconduct.	All	modules	are	followed	by	a	post-test	designed	to	reinforce	key	
examples	and	definitions	and	the	entire	course	takes	about	40	minutes.		

Students	will	receive	credentials	at	orientation	and	will	be	able	to	access	and	complete	the	program	in	
CANVAS	at	http://courses.med.cornell.edu.	After	logging	in	with	your	CWID	and	password,	please	click	
on	“Title	IX	Training	–	“Not	Anymore.”	Read	the	course	introduction,	then	click	the	“Begin	the	Course”	
link	to	enter	the	course,	and	allow	the	Title	IX	training	to	load	in	a	new	window.	

All	graduate	students	are	required	to	complete	Not	Anymore	by	August	25,	2019.		

The	graduate	school	faculty	and	staff	hope	that	you	will	view	this	course	as	an	educational	opportunity	–	
being	part	of	a	safe,	respectful	community	enables	us	all	to	focus	on	our	missions	of	patient	care,	
education	and	research.	Information	on	Weill	Cornell	Medicine’s	Title	IX	resources	and	student	
procedures	may	be	viewed	here:	https://diversity.weill.cornell.edu/policies/title-ix.	

Sincerely,	

	

JoAnn	Difede,	Ph.D.	 	 	 Randi	Silver,	Ph.D.	
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